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13 February 2023 

 
 
Dear Dave, 
 
RE: Outcome of Hampshire and Isle of Wight Police and Crime Panel’s 

consideration of proposed precept 
 
Thank you for the letter sent on behalf of the Police and Crime Panel (PCP) following 
consideration of my proposed precept for 2023/24. 
 
I am grateful of the Panel’s support of my proposed precept increase of £15 per annum 
for Band D properties and that the Panel notes the increase is required to fund 50 
additional police officers to improve police visibility, in addition to the 600 officers 
committed to within my Police and Crime Plan.  I will ensure that my office monitors 
the impact of the increase in police officer numbers and provides regular updates to 
future meetings on police visibility. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 

 
 
Donna Jones 
Police and Crime Commissioner for Hampshire & Isle of Wight 
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